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July 30, 2019 

Ms. Angela Calvillo 

Clerk of the Board 

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 

City Hall~ Room 244 

San Francisco, CA 94102 

RE: File No. 190318, Resolution No. 235-19 

Resolution of Intent to rename a portion of Gilbert St. to Jeff Adachi Way. 

Ms. Calvillo, 

This letter is in response to your June 4, 2019 memorandum, which included 

Resolution No. 235-19 instructing Public Works to initiate an investigation into the 

possibility of renaming a portion of Gilbert Street to Jeff Adachi Way. 

On June 21, 2019 City agencies were notified of the proposed name change. No 

objections were received from any City agencies. It was also determined that the 

proposed street name Jeff Adachi Way does not conflict with any existing street 

names. 

Letters were mailed to the fronting property owners on June 24, 2019. The letters 

provided the fronting property owners the opportunity to submit their comments 

concerning the street name change until July 26, 2019. 

Out of the 28 fronting properties, 23 responded to the Public Works Letters. All of 

the responses opposed the renaming of Gilbert Street. Furthermore, Public Works 

received a petition signed by 34 people to keep the name Gilbert Street. 

Sincerely, 

City and County Surveyor 


